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October 4, 2024 
 
Subject: Support Aerial Recovery's Critical Humanitarian Missions 
 
 
Dear Patriot, 
 
Aerial Recovery (AR), the beneficiary of the Ladies For Liberty Foundation, Inc. event earlier this year, is 
actively deploying its humanitarian special operators to disaster relief efforts around the globe. 
 
The team is currently in Asheville, North Carolina, running rescue operations day and night in the wake 
of Hurricane Helene. Their dedicated responders have traveled directly into the hurricane’s path in 
Florida and continue to provide vital support as the storm's impact unfolds across the region by: 
conducting search and rescue, operations and executing specialized missions with helicopters to 
evacuate individuals trapped by disaster. AR also delivers aid to remote regions that are otherwise 
inaccessible. 
 
AR ground teams are actively cutting through blocked roads, clearing paths for emergency services, and 
enabling trapped individuals to escape areas obstructed by fallen trees and landslides. 
 
Aerial Recovery's mission is clear: to save lives and stop evil. They repurpose struggling U.S. Veterans to 
carry out this vital work. 
 
77WABC Talk Radio in New York City will broadcast this effort to raise funds for Aerial Recovery.  A 
Special Thank You to John, Rita and Carol!  Please give them a listen. 
 
Ladies For Liberty Foundation, Inc. is thrilled to partner with Aerial Recovery on this crucial mission and 
invites others to join in amplifying their efforts. If you’re looking to make a meaningful impact, consider 
donating to support the relief initiatives. Your contribution can make a significant difference in the lives 
of those affected by disaster. 
 
Click the link to donate and help make a change today:  
https://secure.givelively.org/donate/aerial-recovery/2024-hurricane-helene-disaster-response 
 
Thank you for your generous support.  Let Freedom Ring! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Maureen Baumgaertner 
Founder & President 
Ladies For Liberty Foundation, Inc. 
www.ladiesforlibertynj.org 


